
 
 

 

September 10, 2019 

 

 

Welcome Everyone!  

 
Rippleton Roadsters Child Care and Satellite Program has started another exciting year and I would like to 
welcome all our families back to our program. For those of you that participated in our summer program, we 
would like to thank you for helping us make this summer a success. For the families that took the summer off 
and are returning from vacation we would like to welcome you back and we look forward to helping you 
transition back into the classroom as we begin another fun and exciting school year! 

Once again, the summer was a busy one and brought many changes to our continuously growing program. 
We look forward to all these changes and are excited to meet all the new faces entering the 2019-2020 school 
year!  

Annual General Meeting  

This year our Annual General Meeting will be held on Thursday, October 3, 2019 at 6pm at Rippleton Public 
School in the gym. More detailed information will be distributed to you very soon. I encourage you to consider 
running for a position on the Board, because without a Board of Directors the childcare cannot operate.  

Sandbox Database  
 
We are very excited to introduce to you our new database-SANDBOX. You should have received an email 
with instructions on creating a username and password, email Denise at denise@rippletonroadsters.ca for 
further instructions.  
 
Basic changes can be made on the App but the majority need to be done on a laptop or desktop computer. 
The SANDBOX App is still building, and updates will follow.  
 
Please make any necessary changes immediately so that we can confirm the information and print the 
updated information for your child’s file.  
 
Website  

I would also like to inform you all that our website will be updated regularly so please make time to visit us at 
www.rippletonroadsters.ca in order to keep up with news about the program. This also means that our 
newsletters will be posted on the website as we will strive to be paperless and do our part to help the 
environment.  

Your feedback is important to us, I would also like to extend an invitation for you to submit a testimonial via 
email to be posted on our website; please visit the childcare office in person, or contact us by phone or email 
at denise@rippletonroadsters.ca or pela@rippletonroadsters.ca  

 


